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Tracy Terrell <gprinvestments@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, February 2, 2010 3:17 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
In response to leverage change

To who this may concern;

In Regards to your proposed leverage change;;
This change would be very devastating to the average investor.It would eliminate this class of

investor,which would be the entire Middle Class! If this change must be done, please restrict our large
financial institutions in order to secure our deposits,but don’t punish the average investor.Thank You for
your cooperation, it is much appreciated. Tracy Terrell


